WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING OCTOBER 8, 2014 TRUSTEE REPORT

- 1. Tonight, we will be asking approval of the 2015 budget, including the levies and tax rates. It has been published twice and a public hearing was held with no remonstration.
- 2. We have received the indemnification agreement signed and approved by the Town of Avon that was requested by you. Therefore we are asking formal approval of the Trail Maintenance agreement as submitted earlier.
- 3. At the November Board meeting we will be submitting for approval the 2015 Township Holiday schedule for your approval.